
         
                           
Friday / Saturday / Sunday June 15th, 16th & 17th 2012- “The Pirates of Penzance”   
 
Friday June 15th - We will be traveling to Stratford leaving the Detroit area mid-morning, or 
Saturday June 16th - A second convoy will be leaving on the Saturday morning from the M59 and 
I94 area and arriving at St Mary’s early afternoon. It’s your choice, as we normally have 2 
convoys heading for Stratford that weekend. 
 
Saturday June 16th – “The Pirates of Penzance”- 8.00 pm performance at the Avon Theatre. 
The WDMGC first went to see this classic, fun musical over 20 years ago.  
 
“IRRESISTABLE MELODIES, SPARKLING LYRICS AND DELIGHTFUL ABSURDITIES 
ADD UP TO A GLORIOUS CONFECTION OF LAUGHTER AND LOVE….” 
 
Frederic, apprenticed as an infant to a crew of notoriously soft-hearted pirates, falls in love with 
Mabel, one of the many daughters of Major-General Stanley. But the terms of Frederic’s 
indenture, along with his own keen sense of duty, keep the lovers apart. How can this sorry state 
of affairs be resolved?  
 
Music and lyrics by W.S. Gilbert & Arthur Sullivan. 
 
We have booked the Westover Inn Hotel once again (built 1867) at nearby St Mary’s for the 
Friday and Saturday evenings. We will also be dining as a group at the Westover Inn prior to the 
evening performance of “Pirates of Penzance” on the Saturday. 
 
Many of the rooms for Friday and Saturday are already booked by us, so please call them (or your 
favourite Stratford / St. Mary’s Bed and Breakfast) and make your reservation under “MG 
Tours”. The Westover’s phone number is (519) 284 2977. 
 
I will also need a cheque for your tickets, so please call me when you have made your 
hotel reservations and send me a cheque (US funds, US cheques only please, or cash by 
hand). The ticket cost is $86 each ($172 for 2 tickets). 
 
If you have an e-mail address that you use regularly, then l would also like those details.  
 
Philip Wiltshire, 3105 Exeter Drive, Milford, MI, 48380.  
My new cell phone: 706 988 6206 – please note the new phone number.    
E-Mail: pwiltshire@comcast.net 

mailto:pwiltshire@comcast.net�

